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The government have set a target for public sector bodies, 2.3% of their current workforce 
(based on headcount) are to be apprentices.  This target runs from 1 April 2017 to 31 March 
2021. 
 
The government have requested public sector bodies to publish their number of 
apprenticeships annually and report this data to the Department for Education.  The first 
year of annual publication for The Priory Learning Trust was for the period 01 April 2018 to 
31 March 2019. 
 
There are 6 questions to be answered and published, they are as follows: 
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